Eric Cooper

From: Stephen Pigeon <stephenpigeon8@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 17, 2020 9:23 AM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: People on overlook lane

Attachments: 0517200834a.jpg; 0517200834.jpg

They are now adding more dirt to their yard that is already messing up drainage to my property. Gerber still hasn't responded to my email which is not surprising. I will not be able to attend the zoom meeting on May 26 because that is the same day as grievance day. Which I am the assessor for the City of Canandaigua so I will be working. Please submit these pictures and the survey I sent in the prior email. Thanks and stay safe.